
From:   David Twine   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 30, 2007

Subject:   FCC File# 0516-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Since this location at the Kwajalein Atoll in the republic of the Marshall Islands is outside of the FCC's
jurisdiction, I request that you cancel this application.


